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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 190621018
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  
Attached is a response to a Parliamentary Written Question that relates to the number of people who will be imminently released from their custodial sentence for terrorism related crimes as at 31.3.17.

Could you provide me with updated answers to all the questions in the attached PQ, but do the analysis from 31.3.19, or if this is not possible then 1.1.19.
Terrorism: Convictions

1016

To ask the Secretary of State for Justice, how many prisoners in UK jails were convicted of offences under the Terrorism Act 2000; and how many of those prisoners may be scheduled for release in the next (a) six months, (b) year, (c) three years and (d) five years. 

Your request has been handled under the FOIA.
I can confirm that the MoJ holds some of the information that you have requested and I have provided some of it in the attached tables, which show:
· Table 1: Convicted prison population with their main offence under the Prevention of Terrorism Act 2000; England & Wales, as at 31 March 2019, and
· Table 2: Convicted prison population with their main offence under the Prevention of Terrorism Act 2000, by release date band; England & Wales, as at 31 March 2019.
Please be aware that information in relation to prisons and prisoners in Scotland and Northern Ireland are matters for the Scottish Government and Northern Ireland Executive respectively. You may wish to contact them directly as follows: 

Scottish Prison Service Headquarters 
Communications Branch, 

Room 338 Calton House, 

5 Redheughs Rigg, 

Edinburgh, 

EH12 9HW 

Email: gaolinfo@sps.pnn.gov.uk 

Northern Ireland Prison Service 
Records & Information Management Team, 

Upper Newtownards Road, 

Dundonald House, 

Belfast, 

BT4 3SU 

Email: nipsfoi@dojni.x.gsi.gov.uk
Public protection is our priority, and extremists released on licence are closely managed by the National Probation Service working with police and other agencies. 

They are subject to very restrictive licence conditions, which could include living in an approved premises, restrictions on movement and non-contact orders. Failure to adhere to these conditions will result in offenders being returned to prison.
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